
  

 
Paintings by Joyce Echochard & Margaret Hartwell 

     Pine Shores Art Association at Tuckerton Art Center 

      “For the Birds” August & September 2025 Exhibit 

       Art Sale & Reception – Saturday, Sept 27, 10-2:30  
Our art sale and reception coincides with the Decoy & Gunning Show at the Seaport!  

Show Entries For the gallery show, bring up to two paintings. We’re trying to attract the Decoy Show 

crowd, and any wildlife image would be great.  

Show Dates Drop off: Friday, August 1 from 10 am to noon at PSAA Tuckerton Art Center,  

140 E Main Street, Tuckerton. Pick up: Friday, October 3, from 10 am to noon. 

Sale/Reception Saturday, September 28 from 10-2:30, there will be a public art sale & reception.  

A tent out front will show there’s an event happening, inviting the public to come, and a 

children’s craft table will encourage families to linger and shop. Contact 

ibbausmith@gmail.com to be included and have a space reserved inside or outside to 

sell your work. PSAA has a limited number of tables, let us know if you want to reserve 

one, or just bring your own. Participating artists will be asked to contribute something 

to the public reception table. 

Fee Complimentary; there is no entry fee and no commission will be withheld from sales, 

but you need to be at the September event to handle your own sales. PSAA will not be 

involved in selling your art – it’s all up to you. 

Requirements Please follow normal wire hanging requirements for paintings (not saw tooth or ring 

hangers) and have your 3-D art ready for display. It is understood that following 

common practice of all PSAA exhibits, while care will be taken of the art while in the 

exhibit, artists are ultimately responsible for their own work. Neither PSAA nor 

Tuckerton Borough are responsible for loss or damage, however caused. Participation in 

this show acknowledges your agreement with this standard national policy. You will 

handle any sale of your artwork (not PSAA), and your price and contact information will 

be on an exhibit guide so gallery visitors seeing your work on days other than the 

September sale day will know how to reach you. 

Please Note  Participation in this show does not conflict with other regularly scheduled PSAA exhibits 

coming up. Having your art in this show will not disqualify it from being in another PSAA 

exhibit. Please also be aware that art left uncollected for more than three months after 

a show comes down becomes PSAA’s property. So please put the closing/pick-up date 

on your calendar.   
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